
 
 

September 2024 
 

MDA HOUSE OF DELEGATES 
 

WELCOME! 
 
As a key participant in the 2024 MDA House of Delegates meeting, to be held at the 
Sandford Center, in Bemidji, you have an important role in helping set MDA policies on 
issues affecting our profession. I thank you for accepting this important responsibility. 
 
Here, for your study and review, is the electronic manual for the MDA House of Delegates. 
Please bring it with you to the First Session of the House, which begins promptly at 8:00 
a.m., Friday, September 13, 2024. 
 
This manual contains: 
 

1. Reports from your officers, the Board of Trustees, and all committees. 

2. Resolutions being considered that will provide directions to the Board of Trustees. 

3. Reference information about delegates’ responsibilities. 

4. Reference information about the protocol and procedures that direct the operations 
of the House. 

 
You will be voting on many important issues during the 2024 Minnesota Dental Association 
House of Delegates. Carefully read this manual so you may be best prepared to represent 
the membership.  
 
I appreciate your time commitment to improve the MDA’s advocacy and presence as the 
voice of dentistry in Minnesota and look forward to seeing you at the House of Delegates 
meeting in September.  

 

  
Rosalie Perpich, D.D.S. 
MDA President 


